
             PRESS RELEASE 

PRESS RELEASE NO.28/2022     DATE : 15.07.2022 

DUE TO MAINTENANCE WORKS IN EVR PERIYAR SALAI  

JUNCTION OF WHANNELS ROAD  

THERE WILL BE NO WATER SUPPLY IN AREA-V, VI & VIII 

FROM 16.07.2022  -  10 AM  TO  18.07.2022  -  10 AM 

 

CMWSSB has proposed to shift the existing transmission water mains at E.V.R 

Periyar salai, Junction of Whannels Road to facilitate the Highways Department to construct 

the box culvert across the road linking the existing Storm Water Drain on either side of EVR 

Periyar Salai to avoid flooding during monsoon.  

In view of the above, the piped water supply to Vepery, Periyamedu, Park town, 

Chintadripet, Egmore, Kondithopu, Sowcarpet, George town, Broadway, Pudupet, 

Triplicane, Perambur, Pulianthopu, Nammalwarpet, Purasaiwakkam, Sembium, Otteri, 

Kellys, Ayanavaram, Kilpauk Garden, Chetpet, T.P.Chathiram, Villivakkam will be disrupted 

from 10 AM on 16.07.2022 to 10 AM on 18.07.2022. 

Hence, the public are requested to store sufficient quantity of water well in advance. 

They may also contact the concerned Engineer in the following number for the supply of 

water through mobile water tankers for urgent requirements. 

 

Area Engineer / Area V 8144930905 Vepery, Periyamedu, Park town, 
Chindratripet, Egmore, Kondithopu, 
Sowcarpet, George town, Broadway, 
Pudupet, Triplicane. 

Area Engineer / Area VI 8144930906 Perambur, Pulianthopu, Nammalwarpet, 
Purasaiwakkam, Sembium, Otteri. 

Area Engineer / Area VIII 8144930908 Kellys, Ayanavaram, Kilpauk Garden, 
Chetpet, T.P.Chathiram, Villivakkam 

 

Issued by : JOINT DIRECTOR / PUBLIC RELATIONS MANAGER                                            
                  Chennai Metropolitan Water Supply and Sewerage Board  

 

      


